
Veterans
The Radio Control Club of Detroit wants 

YOU !

First of all, we would like to extend our deepest appreciation for 
your service.

The Radio Control Club of Detroit would like to invite you to join 
and share in the fellowship of men and women that have a common 
interest in building and flying model airplanes and drones.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to fly in a safe 
environment at our flying field located in Wetzel State Park 
(entrance is on 27 Mile Rd. west of Werderman  Rd.) and your first 
year membership is FREE!  

If you decide we have what you are interested in, then the second 
year membership is half price.  

You can check us out at www.rccd.org to get all the details about us 
and what we provide our members.  Or you can contact John Bush at
jfbush44@gmail.com.

http://www.rccd.org/

